Dear PRIDE Families,						August 2020

Welcome to Room 10!  For those who I have not met, I am Mrs. Freeman, your child’s teacher this coming school year in PRIDE. I hope everyone has had an enjoyable summer! I’m looking forward to an exciting school year for us all. 

In the first couple of weeks, your child will slowly transition into their new classroom routine, meet new friends, and perhaps reunite with familiar friends, develop a sense of independence, and expand on all the skills they have already. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am excited to be joined by Ms. Barb, our classroom teaching assistant. Also joining us will be a full team of therapists and our PE teacher, Ms. Adams. We will be working to make your child’s PRIDE experience as successful and enjoyable as possible. 

Enjoy the rest of your summer! School will be here soon, and I know we will have a GREAT time laughing, playing, becoming friends, singing, painting, running, jumping, and doing a little learning along the way (Hee, hee, hee...!)

Please visit my teacher page for more information:  HERE

See you soon!
Mrs. Freeman

